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Hello to all Parents, Carers and staff at Chenies School from Melanie Jemmett and Katy 
Williams, 
 
As the newly appointed PTA Co-Chairs we would like to take this opportunity to welcome all 
of you to the Chenies School PTA and to introduce ourselves.  
Between us we have four children at the school, Dexter yr2, Cassia yr2, Sienna yr1 and Elora 
Reception. We have both had roles working in the NHS and with local children’s art and 
craft classes. 
 We have been part of the pta with various roles over the last two years, Mel most recently 
helping with second hand uniform and Katy as co-secretary. We have helped with school 
events such as discos, ice-cream sales, summer and Christmas fairs and attended meetings 
over the last year too, so we are very familiar with the process of fundraising and will 
continue to make this a priority in the foreseeable future.  
We are very much looking forward to chairing the PTA at Chenies.  
Over the years, the PTA has been very productive and busy helping develop the education 
environment for all of our students and us as a newly appointed PTA would like to carry on 
with the same ethos, but are also open to new ideas and suggestions as we know that in 
order to be successful we need the help, support and involvement of the parents and staff 
at Chenies school as well as the local community. 
We are both usually present in the playground most days and like to feel we are very 
approachable, so if you have any new ideas you would like to share to help with fund-
raising, or if you are able to spare some time and would like to know how to put that time to 
good use then feel free to pop over to one of us and have a chat.   
We believe the role of the PTA is vital in supporting the school to provide the best education 
and opportunities possible for your children. These can be in many different guises such as 
organising fund-raising activities which help fund trips and equipment the school would 
otherwise be unable to afford. 
We are all very busy and, as they say, many hands make light work, 
so, this is a request for help with the PTA. Whatever level of  
participation you choose, your time and involvement will certainly be appreciated. 
 
Warm regards  
 
Katy Williams and Melanie Jemmett 
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